

DE LA SALLE SCHOOL

Mill Brow, Eccleston, St.Helens, Merseyside. WA10 4QH *Telephone:* 01744 20511 Fax: 01744 20543
Email: delasalle@sthelens.org.uk

Acting Headteacher: Ms. C. Flaherty

July 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As of September 2017, Year 11 will not have access to lockers. They will be expected to carry their belongings with them. It is hoped that this improves their ability to be independent and reflects what will be expected of them in further education. There will no longer be locker time for the pupils, as we believe this is creating a problem with punctuality to lessons. Pupils will be expected to be organised and ready for the day's lessons.

If you have any queries about this please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. C. Flaherty

Acting Headteacher